
Stony Brook Medicine is looking for COVID-19 survivors to donate blood plasma to be 
used in an experimental treatment for the virus. 
  
While there is no proven treatment for COVID-19, it is possible that plasma-the part of 
the blood that carries antibodies- from someone who has recovered from COVID-19 
could help those currently struggling to beat the disease.  
  
For more information or to donate, please 
visit: https://redcap.stonybrookmedicine.edu/surveys/index.php?s=9P84ANWH9K  
  
Please share with any group that may be interested in this important information. 
 

 


